
Thank you for registering to attend our Open Day. 
 
Please find attached a programme for the event, detailing talks and 
activities scheduled throughout the day. The programme is also available 
on our website at www.worcester.ac.uk/opendays

The event takes place between 10am and 3pm.

On the day 

When you arrive, please make your way to one of our registration points 
and show your e-ticket to a member of staff.

If you would like any help on the day, look out for staff in blue t-shirts 
who will be able to answer your questions and direct you to the right 
locations. 

Student Ambassadors will also be on hand to offer campus tours and 
give you an insight into student life. 
 
Get in touch 

If you have any questions ahead of the day, please get in touch - you can 
call us on 01905 855141 or email study@worc.ac.uk

We look forward to meeting you!
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Yours sincerely

Ross Renton
Pro Vice Chancellor Students




